Wellington Road PPG Meeting
4 October 2023


1. Previous minutes – discussed.

2. PPG Terms of Reference – discussed and not needed as the Wellington Road Surgery PPG meetings work well and are constructive.  The meetings are to continue to be held on a quarterly basis.

3. Changes to Prescription Ordering – There were a few issues at the start of the change but the apps are working well.

4. PPG Privacy Notice – members of PPG have been emailed information.

5.	Any Other Business:

Parking – discussed but no solution available other than to encourage patients to walk/cycle whenever possible.

Dispensary – There has been a delay in dispensary. this was due to an IT issue and staff shortages which are now resolved.  Discussion was held whether 2 monthly prescriptions could be issued but the 28 day supply is designed to prevent medication wastage and dispensary fees assist with the costs of running the dispensary.  The use of texts to let patient know when their prescription is ready for collection is working well.

Date of next meeting:  17th January 2024
